	[image: image1.jpg]



	   American-Arab Anti-Discrimination Committee
    1732 Wisconsin Avenue, NW | Washington, DC 20007 | www.adc.org
    Tel: 202-244-2990 | Fax: 202-333-3980 | Email: adc@adc.org



	Board of Directors


Safa Rifka, MD, Chair

Assad Jebara, Vice Chair

Jay Salkini, Treasurer

Sawssan Khoury, Secretary

Ashley “Ashraf” Ansara, DVM, PhD

Nabih Ayad, Esq. 

Tawfiq Barqawi

Cheryl J. Faris, Esq.

Ray Hanania

Sam Hawatmeh, MD
Farouk Shami
President

Sara Najjar-Wilson, Esq.

Vice President

Nabil A. Mohamad

Founder

Hon. James Abourezk, Esq.

Advisory Committee Members


HE Clovis Maksoud, PhD

Musa Y. Nasir, MD

Her Majesty Queen Noor

The Most. Rev. Metropolitan PHILIP

Ahmad Sbaiti, PhD

Hani Findakly, PhD

Mohannad Malas
Fakhri Al-Barzinji

Mokhless Al-Hariri, PhD

Khalid Ataya, MD

Rafic Bizri

Don Bustany

Marilyn Harris Dabaghi

Leila Deeb

Hassan Essayli

Haifa Fakhouri, PhD

Joseph Haiek

Badr Jebara

Elizabeth Jebara

Casey Kasem

Samer Khanachet, PhD

Radwan Khoury, PhD

Wael Khoury, MD

Adel B. Korkor, MD

Adnan E. Mourany, MD

Farah Munayyer

Wafa Nasr

Denyse Sabagh, Esq.

Anthony Saidy, MD

Harold Samhat

Anthony Shaker

Jack Shaheen, PhD

Yasir A. Shallal

Norman Tanber

Omar Turbi

In Memoriam

Hala Salaam Maksoud, PhD 
(1943-2002)

Alex Odeh 
(1944-1985)


March 2, 2011

Mr. Haytham Faraj
The Law Firm of Puckett & Faraj PC
Dear Mr. Faraj,

On behalf of the American-Arab Anti-Discrimination Committee (ADC), the largest Arab-American grassroots civil rights and civil liberties organization in the United States, it is my pleasure to extend an invitation to you to sponsor ADC’s 2011 National Convention. The Convention is being held June 10-12, 2011, at the Washington Marriott Wardman Park Hotel in Washington, DC.

The Convention is a three-day event and is the largest gathering of Arab Americans in our Nation’s Capital. The agenda attracts a dynamic and diverse audience, and there are several unique opportunities for all businesses and individuals. Please consider a sponsorship that fits your level of interest for this year’s event.

In addition to sponsorship, we would welcome your advertising in the program book. Advertising in the program not only directly supports ADC, but also promotes you as a supporter of a valued organization in the community. The book is distributed to all registrants, guests, speakers, and awardees at the Convention, and is subsequently used the following year in promoting advertisement commitments. It promotes your business/organization for an indefinite time period.

ADC would welcome your sponsorship, advertisement, and active participation in this year’s Convention. Accordingly, a “sponsorship form” is attached for your ready reference. Please return the enclosed form by April 4, 2011, as opportunities are limited.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Nabil Mohamad at nmohamad@adc.org or at (202) 244-2990.

We look forward to your joining us as a Convention sponsor. Thank you for your consideration and hope to see you in June!

Kindest Regards,
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Sara Najjar-Wilson

President

